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Posted on September 2, 2020

Our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home were very happy to receive a lovely reply to their letters they recently

sent to Woodstock Day Nursery.

The Nursery children sent our residents special handmade presents, including some wonderful drawings and keyrings.

Our ladies and gents enjoyed writing back to them and we are looking forward to hearing from them again. Being penpals is such good

fun!

Thank you to everyone at Woodstock Day Nursery.
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